
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

November 3, 2021 
 

 
Attendees:  Brian Bumpus, Dave Belanger, Susan Benz, Russ Rogers, 
Jason Bridgeo, Cindy VanCoughnett, Robbin Dunn 
 
August 4, 2021 meeting was postponed until August 31, 2021.  This 
meeting included all agenda items for the September meeting.  Therefore a 
September meeting was not held.  
 
MOTION to accept the minutes dated 8/31/21by Russ Rogers, second by 
Dave Belanger. 
APPROVED 
 
Notes dated 10/6/21 were advisory only, as a quorum was not met.  No 
agenda items were voted on.  
 
11/3/21 
Old Business:  
HB Cal Ripken got a contractor in and made many repairs.  Holes have 
been patched, siding replaced, replaced doors and sales window on the 
snack shack.  Work done on irrigation.  More work needs to be done, 
including dugout repairs.  There is money in the budget for some repair 
work and was approved in the 2021 season. 
 
All activities are up and running. 
 
New Business:  
Softball is interested in holding winter workouts.  Considering the 
Westwood YMCA (the new Nashua branch) for batting cage time, etc.  
Brian will see what they are looking at for schedule, times, cost, etc. and 
figure out the details.  Will discuss at next meeting, including what money is 
available in the softball rec. account.   
 
Budget: 
Most line items are similar except for the facilities improvements.  Brian 
and/or Dave will attend the select board meeting on November 8, 2021.  



 

 

There are continuing questions of who is responsible for what scope of 
work on the town fields.   
MOTION to adjourn by Dave Belanger, second by Jason Bridgeo. 
APPROVED. 
 
Next rec meeting will be 12/1/21 
 
Submitted by  
Robbin Dunn 
 


